From: Joanna Bolton

To: Conlon, Bernie (IHRD)
Cc: John Johnston .

Subject: RE DR HUMPHREY

Date: 22 October 2013 15:59:59
Importance: High

“This email is covered by the disclaimer found at the end of the message.”

Dear Bernie,

Can you advise whether the Chairman would be prepared to include the following into his
paper: -

1) First point “Despite the fact that any child.......paediatric ward there is no evidence that

n

Guidelines went to any other unit.......” .
2} Would the Chairman also be willing to acknowledge the evidence provided to the

fnquiry of the documentary footage filmed in 2003/2004 showing a copy of the 2002
wall chart displayed in the Recovery ward?
3) Third point “l interpret the response as meaning that although it would appear that Dr

Humphrey was acting in good faith, there was a limited basis for the information
given to the CMO in Dr Humphrey's letter.”

Kind Regards,
Joanna
Joanna Bolton

Solicitor Consultant

Directorate of Legal Services, Business Services Organisation, 2 Franklin Street, Belfast,
BT2 8DQ
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From: Joanna Bolton

To: Conlon, Bernie (IHRD)
Subject: RE DR MCCAUGHEY
Date: 22 October 2013 16:29:26

“This email is covered by the disclaimer found at the end of the message.”

Dear Bernie,

| refer to our previous correspondence. Dr McCaughey has asked that the Chairman be made
aware of his comment below: -

“I have said in my witness statement to the Inquiry that I recall receiving the Chief Medical
Officer’s guidance document in March 2002, and that | forwarded this to Clinical Directors in all
the clinical specialties. However in view of the absence of documentary evidence to verify the
circulation of guidelines to areas other than Paediatrics, | accept Mr Justice O’Hara’s
interpretation as set out in this document. | also accept that there should have been firmer
assurances that implementation had been carried forward.”

Regards,

Joanna
Joanna Bolton

Solicitor Consultant

. Directorate of Legal Services, Business Services Organisation, 2 Franklin Street, Belfast,
BT2 8DQ

Tel: _ Email: Joanna.Boltm—

PLEASE ENSURE DLS CASE REF IS QUOTED ON ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO THIS OFFICE

“The information contained in this email and any attachments is confidential and intended solely for the attention and use of the
named addresses(s). No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you are not the intended recipient
of this email, please inform the sender by return email and destroy all copies. Any views or opinions presented are solely those
of the author and do not necessarily represent the views of HSCNI. The content of emails sent and received via the HSC
network may be monitored for the purposes of ensuring compliance with HSC policies and procedures. While HSCNI takes
precautions in scanning outgoing emails for computer viruses, no responsibility will be accepted by HSCNI in the event that the
email is infected by a computer virus. Recipients are therefore encouraged to take their own precautions in relation to virus
scanning. All emails held by HSCNI may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.”

Southern Health & Social Care Trust : 340-007-002




From: 8 Joanna Bolton

To: Conlon, Bernie (IHRD)
Cc: John-Johnston

Subject:

Date: 22 October 2013 17:35:28

“This email is covered by the disclaimer found at the end of the message.”

Dear Bernie,
The Trust would like to draw the Chairman’s attention to paragraph 2 of the paper. The
Trust does not accept that it made a number of admissions about short comings in Conor’s

Care. The admissions were in relation to the implementation of the guidelines issued by
DHSSPS in 2002.

Kind Regards,

Joanna

“The information contained in this email and any attachments is confidential and intended solely for the attention and use of the
named addressee(s). No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you are not the intended recipient
of this email, please inform the sender by return email and destroy all copies. Any views or opinions presented are solely those
of the author and do not necessarily represent the views of HSCNI. The content of emails sent and received via the HSC
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